

June 30, 2021

## Message to members from the OSSTF/FEESO Provincial Executive

Dear Members,

As the 2020-2021 school year comes to a close, we would like to take this opportunity to express our thanks to you for making this a successful year despite all of the challenges. We have held a common commitment to public education.

The uncertainty remains on how Ontario schools will operate in the fall. We will continue to communicate with you the membership as more details unfold.

Please find a message attached from President-Elect Karen Littlewood.

## Video Message

Yours in federation,

Karen <u>Littlewood</u>, President-Elect

Paul <u>Caccamo</u>, Vice-President Martha Hradowy Vice-President

Jeff Denys, Treasurer

Hayssam Hulays, Executive Officer

Haysen theres

ı

Malini Leahy, Executive Officer

Colin Matthew, Executive Officer